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22 April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 6 Residential Trip to Isle of Wight –   Monday 22 May to Friday 26 May 2023 
 
We are trying to gauge whether you would like your child to attend the annual Y6 Isle of Wight trip 
next year.     We have made enquiries for the week of Monday 22 May – Friday 26 May 2023, but 
before we commit to this, we need to confirm whether this is something, you or your child would 
like to do.   
 
We would hope to keep the cost of the visit as low as possible; at around the £400.00 mark, which 
includes return travel by coach, full board accommodation and a full programme of activities.   
 
We would appreciate if you could complete the slip below and return to either your child’s teacher 
or the school office by Friday 29 April. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr C van Straaten 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Isle of Wight –   Monday 22 May to Friday 26 May 2023 
 
Child’s Name:- …………………………………………………   Class:- ……………………………………………………. 
 
I am/am*  not interested in the above trip for next year (*please indicate) 
 
Signed:- …………………………………………………………..    Date:- …………………………………………………… 
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